
[Insert Address -- Visit http://capwiz.com/afterschool/home/ 
to obtain your member’s district office address  
DO NOT SEND TO WASHINGTON DC OFFICE] 
 
 
Dear [Insert Member of Congress], 
 
On October [Insert Date of event], we celebrated Lights On Afterschool, the nationwide 
rally for quality afterschool programs.  We are enclosing light bulbs that were decorated 
by youth and families participating in our program.  We hope that these light bulbs will 
serve as a reminder of the importance of afterschool programs like ours -- programs that 
keep kids safe, inspire learning and help working families. 
 
In addition to our local event, 1 million Americans and more than 7,500 programs 
participated in Lights On Afterschool this October; all seeking to illustrate the benefits of 
afterschool programs and the pressing need for additional programs. Unfortunately, 15.1 
million children in this country have no safe, supervised place to go when the school day 
ends.   
 
At [Insert Afterschool Program], we are a [Insert one-paragraph program 
description including details about sites, kids served, any evaluation findings, etc.  
Be sure to mention if you receive federal funding like 21st CCLC or CCDBG] 
 
Afterschool programs are critical to our kids’ development, and are necessary to help 
keep our communities safe and our kids safer, stronger and smarter.  Please continue to 
‘help keep the lights on’ after school and help us serve the children and families of 
[Insert City/Town Name]. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Insert Name] 
[Insert Organization] 
 
 
 
 
 

http://capwiz.com/afterschool/home/

